Mr. and Mrs. Jon Gura
2395 Bella Vista Drive
Santa Barbara, CA 93108

August 15, 2014

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA93101

RE: Crown Castle
Dear Supervisors,

We live at 2395 Bella Vista Drive. There are three utility poles along our property,
including one at the entry to our driveway. The poles and wires are an unsightly
impediment to an otherwise spectacular view. We are opposed to the Crown Castle
proposal to install more wires and antennas etc. along our property.

We are in the process of having the poles removed and the wires buried
underground. A survey of our property on Bella Vista has been completed and non-
refundable engineering fees have been paid for the purpose of removing four poles,
aerial cables and associated support structures along Bella Vista Drive.

Please don’t allow Crown Castle to install more wires, vaults, antennas etc. We
strongly urge you to support our neighborhood by requiring Crown Castle to work
with us and with our neighbors in a joint project that would benefit everyone.




